
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 14, 2012 
 

[Insert Formal Name] 
[Insert Address] 
[Insert City, State] 
 
 
Dear [Insert Name], 
 
I want to thank you for your recent contribution to my campaign. Your support for my 
campaign for Madison County Probate Judge means more than you will ever know. 
 
My legal experience in both the District Attorney’s office and in private practice will give 
me a solid background on the issues the Probate Judge must deal with every day. My 
experience allows me to have full insight and knowledge of the laws I will interpret thus 
ensuring that I will do what is best and fair for the community I love and grew up in. As 
an attorney and a mother, I have always loved being involved in my community. Serving 
as Probate Judge would give me an opportunity to continue that service by putting my 
legal skills to work for all the people of Madison County. 
 
If you would like to stay up-to-date with my campaign, please like my Facebook page 
(www.facebook.com/PattyDemos2012) and follow me on Twitter @PattyDemos2012. I 
will be discussing several ideas, ranging from the requirements of Probate Judge to my 
own personal family life, on these social media sites.  
 
I look forward to the final stages of this campaign and discussing the issues important to 
families across Madison County. Once again, thank you [Insert Name] for your help and 
support, and I look forward to seeing you on the campaign trail.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Patty Demos 
 
 


